CEPP Meeting #25 January 29, 2001

Present: Adam Abramowitz, John Brueggemann (chair), Pat Fehling, Pat Oles, Lary Opitz,
Phil Ortiz, David Peterson

The meeting was brought to order at 2:00 pm in the UWW/MALS conference room

1. Minutes from meetings #17, and 24 were approved.

2. Announcements: John Brueggemann discussed our (CEPP) award to be presented at
the Spring Convocation.

3. Guidelines- There was discussion about the language for the guidelines (Breadth
component) for new core curriculum. David Peterson will rewrite the draft of the
Humanities guidelines, and John Brueggemann will take that draft plus the Social Science
guidelines to outside (outside our committee) consultation. Lary is working on the Arts
guidelines.

4. Other Implementation Issues- It appears that there was not a problem with wide
ranging drop adds from Foreign Language class or Science classes during the first week of
classes. There is on going discussion of the possibility of “grandparenting’ all classes in
under the new curriculum. But details of “grandparenting” still need to be discussed with
certain departments.

5. The committee approved the Academic Calendar for 2003-2004.

6. We will meet next week, February 5% John will check into the possibility of moving
the meeting time up to 1:30 pm.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:55 pm

Respectfully submitted,
Pat Fehling



